
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hall of Administration Parking Lot to Permanently Close 
County identifies alternate parking locations 

 
Santa Ana, CA (July 19, 2017) — Beginning July 26, the parking lot immediately west of the 
County of Orange Hall of Administration (HOA) will be permanently closed as crews move forward 
with the Civic Center Master Plan and the construction of a new Building 16.  
 
The parking lot, also referred to as P4, is located at the intersection of Ross Street and Santa Ana 
Boulevard. To ensure continued availability of parking to Civic Center visitors, the County will be 
redirecting drivers to alternate parking locations listed below and at the following link: 
http://bit.ly/2vg5mfv. All alternate parking lots have Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) accessible 
parking spaces. 
 

 Parking Lot 5:  Adjacent to the Old Orange County Courthouse, east of Broadway between 
Civic Center Drive and Santa Ana Boulevard. *Enter lot from Civic Center Drive 

 

 Parking Lot 8:  Adjacent to the Health Care Agency building, west of Broadway between 
Santa Ana Boulevard and Fifth Street. 

 

 Parking Lot 6:  Adjacent to the State Building and Appellate Court, west of Ross Street on 
the north side of Santa Ana Boulevard. 

 

 Parking Lot 3: Adjacent to the Santa Ana Public Library, west of Ross Street on the south 
side of Civic Center Drive. 

 

 Parking Lot 2: Adjacent to the Superior Court-Central Justice Center, east of Flower Street 
between Civic Center Drive and Santa Ana Boulevard. 
 

Starting August 1, the Promenade (Orange County Walk of Honor) will be fenced off and 
inaccessible for pedestrian use as a walkway from Ross Street to Broadway. In addition, the south 
side entrances of Building 11 (Assessor’s Office and Treasurer-Tax Collector) and Building 12 
(Auditor-Controller and Clerk-Recorder) will be subject to temporary closures for construction 
deliveries. Alternate building entrances will remain open to the public, and additional permanent 
signage will be installed to help pedestrians navigate the area. 
 
The Building 16 construction will require the use of large excavators, dump trucks and other 
construction equipment, so the County is advising that everyone stay out of the project area and 
observe all caution signs, fencing and personnel. Temporary fencing has been installed to ensure 
the safety of the public, County employees and project personnel.  
 
If you have questions about the Building 16 construction or parking, please contact OC Public 
Works at 714-667-9615 or Parking@ocpw.ocgov.com.  
 

### 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 19, 2017 

      Contact:   Carrie Braun 
Public Information Manager 

                            (714) 788-8060   
Carrie.Braun@ocgov.com 

 
 

http://bit.ly/2vg5mfv
mailto:Parking@ocpw.ocgov.com

